
 

 

DG/LL 08.03.18 
Author Talk by Kieran Larwood 

 
Dear Year 5 & 6 Parents/Carers,  
 
Last term all the Year 5 and 6 children and teachers greatly enjoyed our class novel 
“The Legend of Podkin One-Ear” by Kieran Larwood. It was one of the most well 
received books we have shared with the children in recent years. We are therefore 
delighted that Kieran has offered to come to Bransgore next Wednesday 14th March to 
talk to the children about the craft of writing, the books that inspire him and to answer 
their questions. After the talk he will also be happy to sign any copies of his 
books that the children bring along.  
 
We will not be selling any of his books on the day as, to be honest, it is very 
difficult for us to compete with the prices offered by online retailers. However 
we would welcome a contribution of £1 per child toward Kieran’s travel and 
expenses.  
 
Regards 
David Green (Assistant Head) 
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